
 

 

 

 

Please note that I will abstain from voting on the following item: 
 

• Page 347 – Expenditure of Travel Funds 
 
I am abstaining from voting on this item because it relates to travel I attended in November 2022 to 
participate in the American Public Works Association (APWA) Big Cities & Counties Forum. Due to 
administrative delays, I was unable to receive Board of Estimates approval prior to attending this 
conference and therefore have submitted this travel reimbursement request.  
 
 
 

___________________ 
Jason W. Mitchell 
Director 
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